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               March 2020 
 

Dear Parents of Current Troy School District “Schools of Choice” Student(s), 
 

We are pleased to inform you that the Troy School District’s Board of Education has voted to continue to operate as a 
Limited Schools of Choice District for the 2020-2021 school year.  We will accept thirty (30) incoming Kindergarten 
students, one (1) 1st grade student and thirteen (13) total 6th, 7th and 8th grade students.  If you have a current Schools of 
Choice student and a sibling in your family meets this criterion, they will be eligible to submit a “Sibling Preference 
Application.” 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  Complete and submit the attached Sibling Preference Schools of Choice Application in person to our 
office (Troy School District – Administrative Building – 4400 Livernois, Troy, Michigan),  between Monday, March 9 and 
Thursday, March 26, 2020 by 4:00 PM (faxed and emailed applications will not be accepted).  NO EXCEPTIONS 

 
After the application deadline on Thursday, March 26, 2020 there will be a determination made as to whether or not a 
lottery is necessary.  If necessary, the lottery will take place on Thursday, April 2nd.   Sibling preference students will be 
awarded first placement and enrollment guidelines will be sent the following week.  

 
If your “Sibling Preference” Application/Enrollment is for Kindergarten or 1st grade placement, and you have a current 
Schools of Choice student that will be in Grade 1-5 for the 2020-2021 school year, your incoming Kindergarten or 1st grade 
student will be placed at the same elementary building as the “attending” sibling.  If you do not have a Schools of Choice 
student attending an elementary at the time when the “Sibling Preference” will be entering, your student will be placed 
based on building availability.   If your “Sibling Preference” Application/Enrollment is for a middle school student, these 
students are placed based on building availability. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact one of our Central Enrollment staff members:  

 

                   Rose Candela 248.823.4002 or Laura Duzey 248.823.4004 
 

We look forward to being a part of your family’s continued educational journey in the Troy School District. 
 
                Sincerely, 
 

                Kris Griffor                                                                                                   
                Assistant Superintendent 
                Elementary Instruction     
 

Christine DiPilato  
Assistant Superintendent 
Secondary Instruction               

                     Richard M. Machesky, Ed.D.                                      
                                   Superintendent of Schools 
                                               Troy School District 
 

 

PLEASE READ Carefully 


